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EP 2 9 2016
Lotus Los Angeles Corporation
3301 Barham Boulevard
Los Angeles, CA 90068

In re: K241CF, Los Angeles, CA
BPFT-20 1 60729AMU
Facility ID No. 141734

Dear Applicant:

This letter refers to the above-captioned minor change application for K24 1 CF, Los Angeles, CA.

An engineering study of the application reveals that it is in violation of 47 C.F.R. § 74.1204(a) with
respect to co-channel station KHAY (BLH-19960322KA), Ventura, CA. Section 74.1204(a) states
that an application for an FM translator station will not be accepted if the proposed operation would

prohibited overlap of predicted field strength contours with any other authorized station.
Specifically, the. proposed interfering contour (34 dBj.t) will cause prohibited overlap to KHAY's
protected contour (54 dB). Accordingly, the application fails to demonstrate compliance with
74.1204(a) and will be dismissed.

In light of the above, the application BPFT-20160729AMU filed by Lotus Los Angeles Corporation,
is unacceptable for filing pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 73.3 566(a) and IS HEREBY DISMISSED. This
action is taken pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 0.283.

Sincerely,

James D. Bradshaw
Deputy Chief
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Lynden L. Williams
Eileen Breslin


